
 
 
 
 
 

Contact: Sarah Barba, Visitor Relations and Program Coordinator, 303-275-3023 or 720-339-9006 (cell)  

  

NREL Visit Reminders 
 

All visitors who wish to participate in an NREL onsite tour must agree to the following 
guidelines/regulations: 
 

 Each guest must have a valid government issued photo I.D. (such as a driver’s license).  If you 
are a U.S. citizen, this is all the identification required to gain access to NREL Facilities. There is 
no exception to this rule.  
 

 If you are a non-U.S. citizen (Canadian, permanent resident alien or resident aliens are included 
in this category), you will need to contact the NREL Visitors Program five business days in 
advance to complete a foreign national data card.  
 

 If you have already completed a foreign national data card, please refer to your confirmation e-
mail for the necessary identification you will need to bring with you the day of your visit (typically 
your visa and passport).  
 

 All tour registrants must be the minimum age of 18 years old in order to join the tour.  No children 
under the age of 18 are allowed.  Pets are not allowed on the grounds. 
 

 Remember to wear comfortable walking shoes. Sandals, flip flips, open toe shoes or sling back 
shoes are not allowed in NREL laboratories. 
 

 Shorts are not allowed in NREL laboratories, remember to wear long pants. 
 

 Water bottles or other liquids are not allowed in NREL laboratories.  
 

 Follow the instructions of your NREL host and security personnel at all times – especially in case 
of sounding alarms or other emergencies.  
 

 Any vehicle brought onto the NREL site is subject to search at all times. The following items are 
prohibited on all NREL sites: 

 
• Firearms or explosives 
• Dangerous weapons or materials  

 
 The onsite speed limit is 25 miles per hour (mph), except where otherwise posted.   

 
 Using portable electronic devices of any kind—including mobile phones, Blackberrys, and 

iPods/mp3 players—while operating a motor vehicle or bicycle is prohibited while on NREL’s 
South Table Mountain campus and National Wind Technology Center.  

 
Please note: Tours may be cancelled or terminated at any time as necessitated by safety/security 
conditions.  
 


